The McLean Rotary Club Foundation, Inc.

Minutes of the called meeting of December 11, 2007 


The meeting was called to order by President Bob Rosenbaum at 11:35 A. M. Members present were Stan Richards, Bob Hahne, Bob Frank, Bill Stell,  Todd Dempsey, and non-voting liaison member Glenn Yarborough.


The sole item on the agenda was to discuss changes in the by-laws that have been proposed by the Membership, and to reach agreement of which of the suggestions to incorporate into the version to be presented to the Membership on December 18.


After a lengthy discussion, we agreed on various small changes, and particularly the suggestion of Club President Scott Mills to include a certification clause at the end. 


Todd Dempsey agreed to make the agreed changes in the copy appearing on our web site as soon as possible.


We were reminded that the next stated (quarterly) meeting would take place on January 8, 2008 at 10:15 A. M. in the Choir room of Redeemer Lutheran Church.


The meeting was adjourned at 11:54 A. M. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Bill Stell, Secretatry 
